UK: Formal request sent to Newcastle City Council under the Freedom of Information Act, regarding award of contract for the proposed City and Heaton libraries to Kajima
From: stuart gardner 
Subject: Formal Request for Information under the FOI Act
To: dataprotection@newcastle.gov.uk
30 June 2006
Dear Sir or Madam,

 

RE: A formal request for access to information regarding the procurement and award of the contract to Kajima for the proposed city and heaton libraries. 

 

I would like access to the criteria for procurement and award of contract including any mention of human rights.

 

I would like access to information relating to the contract with Kajima and the other parties which tendered including their company names.

 

I would like to know in the process of awarding the contract whether the human rights reputation and history of Kajima was considered.  I want to see any document which relates to the question of Kajima and its human rights reputation.

 

I want to see any document which considers the human rights reputation of those companies who applied for the contract and were not successful.

 

I am prepared to view in person but may need photocopies.

 

Yours sincerely,

 

 

Stuart Gardner

Newcastle upon Tyne

